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CP&L 
Carolina Fower & Light Company 

SERIAL: LAP-83-431 

September 20, 1983 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNIT NO. 2 
DOCKET NO. 50-261 
LICENSE NO. DPR-23 

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALIFICATION 

Dear Mr. Varga: 

As requested by Mr. Bud Requa of your staff in a telephone call on 
September 16, 1983, Carolina Power & Light Company (CP&L) is forwarding to you 
a copy of the report, "Postulated Pipe Failure Analysis Outside of 
Containment" for the H. B. Robinson Steam Electric Plant Unit No. 2. A copy 
of this report was sent to Franklin Research Center (FRC) by CP&L attached to 
a letter dated July 31, 1981. This information was subsequently requested in 
a December 11, 1981 letter from you, and CP&L forwarded another copy of the 
report to FRC. Since FRC is no longer your contractor for environmental 
qualification of electricalequipment and it appears that this report is not 
available at NRC, a copy is attached for your use.  

If you have any further questions, on this subject, please contact a 
member of the Nuclear Licensing Staff.  

Yours very truly, 

S. .Z' erman 
erman 

Mana Licensing 

ONH/tda (79340NH) 
Attachment 

cc: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly (NRC-RII) 
Mr. G. Requa (NRC) 
Mr. Steve Weise (NRC-HBR) 
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